
From: tim@timcowan.biz [mailto:tim@timcowan.biz]  

Sent: Monday, March 30, 2015 12:20 PM 
To: sjud.exhibits@state.or.us 

Subject: HB 2940 

 
for the house revenue committee meeting today.  

 

" Please include non profits in the reporting businesses." Tim Cowan 

 

 

HB 2940   Requires certain information regarding businesses that are allowed property tax 

exemptions to be submitted to Oregon Department of Administrative Services for posting on 

Oregon transparency website and to Oregon Business Development Department for 

reporting during odd-year regular sessions to House and Senate committees related to 

revenue.  
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